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June 28, 2017

Ambassador Vilma Martinez

President, Board of Harbor Commissioners
Port of Los Angeles Administration Building
425 S, Palos Verdes Street

San Pedro, CA 90731

Dear Ambassador Martinez

On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council we would like to respectfully
request that the comment period on the China Shipping Supplemental EIR be extended.
Currently the opportunity for public comment will be held on July 18, 2017. Since our
board meeting will not occur until July 17 we will not have the needed time to take our
own position on this important subject.

This is a subject of major interest to the residents of the Coast San Pedro area and we
believe all the areas.

Thank you for your Consideration.

Sincerely,

(e et

Adele Healy
President
CSPNC

cc: Commissioners David Arian, Patricia Castellanos, Anthony Pirozzi, Jr., Edward
Renwick



